MEMORANDUM

TO: ~ LOMBARD PLAN COMMISSION

FROM: Anna Papke, AICP, Planning and Zoning Manager’Pé2

MEETING DATE: February 19, 2024

SUBJECT: PC 24-05: 810 E. Roosevelt Road - Request to Continue to the March

18, 2024, Plan Commission meeting

The peﬁtioner, Afco Services Inc., has requested a continuance of PC 24-05 to the March 18, 2024,
Plan Commission meeting. The petitioner requests the continuance in order to finalize plan
revisions prior to advancing the petition to the Plan Commission.

RECOMMENDATION
Staff recommends that the Plan Commission continue PC 24-05 to the March 18, 2024, meeting

of the Plan Commission.
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